Voting by mail has been a convenient and safe method for many years -- | don’t see the need to
change. The result of dropping Oregon’s vote by mail system would be to make it more difficult for
people to vote. This will create a hardship for working people, who may have a hard time getting to
the polls on a working day, and for the elderly, who have mobility issues and may have to walk quite
some distance from where their car is parked, and/or stand in a long line in extremely hot or cold (or
WET!) weather.

I am OPPOSED to this bill, and would like to see Vote By Mail continue as the way we vote in Oregon.



